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Thomas Wolfe never lacked people
interested in his larger-than-life persona.
But the one thing that all writers need,
Thomas Wolfe included, is readers. If
you've ever been interested in reading
more of Thomas Wolfe’s writings, now is
the perfect opportunity to dip into his
work by reading some of his short
stories. Beginning in January of 2018
and continuing through April, a monthly
Thomas Wolfe Book Club will meet in
downtown Asheville at the Thomas
Wolfe Memorial State Historic Site. Each
month, a different local educator will
lead the club in discussion of a pre-
selected short story written by Thomas
Wolfe. The good news is that you don’t
have to attend all club meetings, or even
multiple meetings, to be a member. Just
read any of the selected short stories,
show up at the corresponding meeting,
and be prepared for an informative and
provocative conversation. Our text, from
which all story selections will be made, is
The Complete Short Stories of Thomas
Wolfe, edited by Francis E. Skipp with a
Foreword by James Dickey (New York:
Scribner’s, 1987).

See you there!
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